

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

24 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Aldenham Country Park - Friday 15 October 2021

On Friday 15 October 2021, Hawthorn and Hazel Class will be heading to the farm at Aldenham Country Park to support them with their learning 'Living Things and their Habitats' in Science.

We will leave school at 9:15am and will return to school by 3pm. The children take a coach to Aldenham Country Park and they will explore the farm and the different Habitats within the Country Park. The cost of this trip is £12.12 per child which needs to be paid through SchoolMoney by Friday 1 October 2021.

Children will be required to wear school uniform. If the weather looks to be rainy/cold please dress your child accordingly. No matter the weather, please send your child in with a water bottle, which we will be taking with us.

All children will be provided with a school packed lunch for the trip.

We look forward to a day learning more about animals as part of our Science curriculum.

We will require a few parents to join us on the trip. If you would like to volunteer please contact me by email. mclaughlina@holywell.hert.sch.uk

Yours faithfully

Mrs McLaughlin Y2 Hazel Class Mrs McDonald Y2 Hawthorn Class













